
BERWICK TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS  

SPECIAL MEETING 
SEPTEMBER 17, 2019 

 

CALL TO ORDER AND PLEDGE TO THE FLAG – The Berwick Township Board of Supervisors 

held a Special Meeting on September 17, 2019 at 1:00 p.m. in the Municipal Building, 85 Municipal 

Road, Hanover, PA to open bids for the township building renovation project. Present were 

Supervisors Pete Socks, Tom Danner, Barry Cockley, Earle Black, Scott Kennedy. Jean Hawbaker 

was not in attendance. 
 

PUBLIC COMMENT None, 
 
 

BID OPENING RESULTED IN THE FOLLOWING: 
 

ECI Construction 
 General Contractor 237,000.00 

 

Premier Construction Group, Inc. 
 General Contractor 268,235.00 

 

Davidson H. & C., Inc. 
 Mechanical  55,310.00 

 Plumbing  31,280.00 

 

Mann Plumbing and Heating, LLC 
 Mechanical  62,488.00 

 Plumbing  38,640.00 

 

Shannon A. Smith Electrical & Mechanical 
 Mechanical  84,567.00 

 Electrical  126,830.00 

 

It was announced that bids will be awarded at the September 24, 2019 Budget Workshop meeting. 

 

Barry Cockley made a motion to adjourn at 1:12 p.m., seconded by Scott Kenneth. Motion carried. 

 
 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

       Pete L. Socks, Chairman 

       BERWICK TOWNSHIP 
       BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 


